
Hello.  
My name is Tom Cordier and I live in Albany . My wife and I have 
lived in Oregon for over 50 years and I want to submit my 
testimony concerning the redistricting that is now on the docket in 
Oregon. Since this redistricting affects our State for the next 10 
years, we need to get it absolutely right according to the 
Redistricting Rules set forth in our state's Laws.  I don't want the 
City of Portland to overly influence the social/political climate of 
the entire State of Oregon. It is well known there is a rural/urban 
divide in Oregon and the rural, smaller Cities need protection from 
being swallowed by larger population centers. After reviewing the 
plans I feel that Plan B is the best option for Congressional, 
Senate, and House districts in our State, so as to avoid 
gerrymandering for either party.  
 
My picks: 
Congressional district – Plan B 
Senate Districts – Plan B 
House Districts – Plan B 
 
Thank you for documenting my testimony. 
     Tom Cordier 
     2240 nw park terrace 
      Albany, OR 97321 
 


